Carey, Angela J - DNR

From: Neal, Conor < Neal.Conor@epa.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 12:47 PM

To: Joseph Janeczek

Cc: Richard L. Mator; Ryan Suennen; Jeff Danko; Carey, Angela J - DNR

Subject: RE: Dye Test Alternative Schedule Correspondence

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Instructional

Joe,

Thank you for providing a description of, and schedule for, the Dye Test Alternative Work Plan. Previously, the dye test was scheduled to be implemented by May 1, 2018. EPA and WDNR agreed in our December 20, 2017 meeting that the results of the Pilot Dye Test show that the full scale Dye Test will not meet the objective of detecting a leak in the barrier wall. EPA agrees that implementing an alternative approach is necessary, and agrees to the schedule proposed below. Please submit the Dye Test Alternative Work Plan by March 16, 2018.

I am available for a conference call or webinar the week of February 5. Please propose a date and time to discuss Tyco's selected alternative.

Thank you, Conor

Conor Neal

Geologist Land & Chemicals Division US EPA, Region 5, LU-MC-16J 77 West Jackson Blvd Chicago, IL (312) 886-7193

From: Joseph Janeczek [mailto:joseph.janeczek@jci.com]

Sent: Friday, January 05, 2018 2:06 PM **To:** Neal, Conor < Neal.Conor@epa.gov>

Cc: Richard L. Mator <richard.mator@jci.com>; Ryan Suennen <ryan.suennen@jci.com>; Jeff Danko <jeff.danko-

ext@ici.com>

Subject: Dye Test Alternative Schedule Correspondence

Conor,

Based on feedback received during our December 20, 2017 meeting, Tyco is sending this schedule and will continue the assessment of potential alternatives to the full-scale dye test prescribed in the 2014 Agreement on Resolution. Tyco expects to select an alternative or combinations thereof by the end of January and subsequently submit a Work Plan for the selected alternative by March 16, 2018. If desired by the agencies, Tyco would be amenable to a call in early February with EPA and WDNR to discuss the selected alternative prior to submittal of the Work Plan. The alternatives analysis and selection results will be included in the Work Plan. A schedule for implementation of the selected

alternative also will be included in the Work Plan. The proposed implementation dates for the selected alternative, expected to be summer or early fall 2018, would be performed to enable inclusion of test results in the Five Year Review Report due December 31, 2018.

Sincerely, Joe

NOTE: My e-mail has changed to <u>joseph.janeczek@jci.com</u> - please makethis change in your directory and contacts - thank you.

Joseph Janeczek, PE ARM

Director - Global Environmental Health and Safety/EHS
Corporate
Johnson Controls
+1 609-216-8697
joseph.janeczek@jci.com
@johnsoncontrols
www.johnsoncontrols.com

Johnson Controls 9 Roszel Road Princeton, NJ 08540 USA

THIS MESSAGE MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained in, or attached to, this message is intended solely for the use of the specific person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient then you have received this communication in error and are prohibited from review, retransmission, taking any action in reliance upon, sharing the content of, disseminating or copying this message and any of the attachments in any way. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and promptly delete this message from all types of media and devices. Thank you.